
AMERICAN FLAG EXCHANGE 

The Village of Elida and the Allen County 

Marine Corp League are inviting the public 

to an “American Flag Exchange”. New flags 

will be available for purchase and/or old 

American Flags can be dropped off for 

proper disposal. There will be no fee to 

properly dispose of any old flags. This event will be held at the Elida Town 

Hall (406 E Main Street in Elida) on  

Friday, June 13th from 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. 
 

In addition, any financial donations will be graciously accepted to benefit 

the Marine Corp League. Show your support for our Veterans and display 

your new flag!! 


